Bevan & Michelle Murray
23C Riverside Road
Orewa 0931

03 April 2012

The Manager

Bayleys Orewa

Mackys Real Estate Limited
14 Florence Avenue
Orewa 0931

Dear Sir/Madam

We recently decided to sell our property in Chesterfield Way, Orewa and approached Jenni Finlayson
from your company to give us an appraisal on our property. We chose Jenni as we had noticed that
she had sold a lot of properties in our area within our price range.

Jenni was extremely professional and honest throughout the entire process. Jenni put a marketing
campaign in place and arranged for a professional photographer to take our photos which were put
on the internet within days. We had several potential buyers through our home before any Open
Homes or newspaper advertising was done. During this time Jenni kept us advised of who had been
through our property and what they thought of the property and if they would be possible
purchasers.

The “For Sale” sign went up on Friday and to our delight we had a phone call from Jenni on Saturday
advising us she had an agreement for us to look at. On the Monday we accepted the agreement
which Jenni had worked hard on to get the best price possible for our property.

Jenni made the sale of our property painless; we will definitely be using Jenni to market any other
property that we want to sell. We will be recommending anyone wishing to sell their property to
contact Jenni to market their property.

Thanks Jenni so much for your professional service — you were fantastic!

Regards

e

Bevan & Michelle Murray



